
Zone E-1 Newsletter 
June 2017 

MD19E Leadership 
District Governor Glen Barry 

Email: glenbarry288@yahoo.ca 
 
District Governor Elect 
Harry Lippincott 

Email: hlippin1@comcast.net 
 
1st Vice District Governor Elect 
Lyndon Harriman 

Email: lpcdharriman@gmail.com 
 
2nd Vice District Governor Elect 
Frank Bega 

Email: frankbega@frontier.com 
 
MD-19E  Cabinet Secretary 
Kim DiRienz 

kdirienz@hotmail.com 
 
MD-19E  Cabinet Treasurer 
Matt Jones 

mattandjody@comcast.net 
 
MD-19E  GMT Membership 
Brian Ross 

Email: bandross@centurylink.com 
 
MD-19E  GLT Leadership 
Frank Bega 

Email: frankbega@frontier.com 
 
Md-19 E-1 Zone Chairman 
Ed Brandstoettner 

8506 N. Northview Rd 
Spokane, WA 99208 
Email: brandsen@comcast.net 
Phone: (509) 467-0360 
Cell:  (509) 850-1126 

Welcome New Members 
New Member           Sponsor                         Club 

John Daschel             Steve Ball                          Spokane Central 
Mark Robershotte    Ron Clark                          Spokane Central 
 

Activities for May 2017 
 Medical Lake Lions 

Raised over $900 during White Cane Days.  (Vision) 

 Shadle North Lions 

Spokane Shadle North was the title sponsor for Young Life Half Fest fund raiser. Haft 

Fest is for those have German culinary/culture withdrawals. Is is exactly 6 mos from 

the real Deutschfest. The fundraiser offers all kinds of German food and drink along 

with a party atmosphere and dancing later. The Lions helped raise $10K for 

scholarships for kids to go to a Young life camp. (Youth) 

The club donated $1K to the Parks and Rec department for youth scholarships for 

low income kids to be able to access local pools for summer fun!  (Youth) 

Raised over $1300 during White Cane Days.  (Vision) 

 Spokane Central Lions 

Raised over $600 during White Cane Days.  (Vision) 

 Zone Chairman 

Visited clubs at Airway Heights, Rosalia, Shadle North and Suburban North.   

Attended A Senior Lunch sponsored by Medical Lake Lions. 

 

Upcoming Events: 
Green Bluff Lions will hold a Trivia Fundraiser on 3 June to benefit Mt 

Spokane HS Bites-to-Go.  Tickets are $10 in advance, $12 at the door.  

Brats and Chips will be available for purchase ($5) at 6 P.M.  Trivia Game 

starts at 7 P.M.  Contact Debbie Schmick (509) 466-1281 for details. 

 

There will be a Zone Meeting Thursday July 13 At Big Barn Brewery 

(Green Bluff Lions Club) starting at 5:30 PM. 

 
The end of the Fiscal Year is soon approaching.  
Secretaries should clean up there member 
files in MyLCI.  They should check data to 
form family units, update addresses, and 
consider dropping non-participating members. 
 

Remember to assign/elect a LCIF Coordinator at MyLCI.  

This is a new position for all clubs 

Ed Brandstoettner’s 
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